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Barnet Road Upgrade Key Features: 

• Emu Crossings will be constructed by the Town of Gawler 

through the Way2Go Grants funding for safer schools. Emu 

Crossing works are scheduled to commence early June 2019 

and be completed by the end of June 2019, weather permitting. 

 

• Emu Crossing 1 (next to the Childcare Centre) will be 

constructed first, followed by Emu Crossing 2 (next to the 

Gawler & District College B-12 and Bunnings). 

Traffic Management: 

• Emu Crossing 1:  Access on Barnet Rd will be maintained at 

all times, with speed and lane restrictions in place. 

 

• Emu Crossing 2: Two-way access on Barnet Road will be 

maintained at all times, and may require some use of the 

existing parking bays, with speed and lane restrictions in place. 

 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are 

undertaken. 

 

Introduction of Emu Crossings on Barnet Road 

Emu Crossing Features: 

• Emu Crossings have white road markings and red 

“CHILDREN CROSSING” flags displayed on red and 

white posts. They are located in school zones.  

 

• Emu Crossings are part time crossings. They are 

operational when the “CHILDREN CROSSING” flags 

are displayed. 

 

• Flags are displayed during main crossing times e.g. 30 

minutes before school starts and/or 30 minutes after 

school ends and/or during lunch times. Flags should 

be taken down at the end of each crossing period. 

Please visit the Way2Go website for more information: 

https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0003/166

026/Way2Go_School_crossings.pdf  

Emu Crossing 1 

Emu Crossing 2 

For further information: 

Call: 1300 282 939 

Email: dpti.gelr@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/gawler_east_link_road 

https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0003/166026/Way2Go_School_crossings.pdf
https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0003/166026/Way2Go_School_crossings.pdf
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Barnet Road Ultimate Design 

New cul-de-sac 

Kiss n drop parking zone 

New left turn access 

from Tulloch Road 

Emu Crossing being 

completed by Town of 

Gawler 

New central median 

with pedestrian refuge 

As part of the Gawler East Link Road Project and 

Tulloch Road Intersection Upgrade, Barnet Road 

will be changed into a cul-de-sac at the junction of 

Barnet Road and Para Road. 

Other additional features of the upgrade will include: 

• Upgrade of the Tulloch Road junction with 

Barnet Road to ensure traffic from the Gawler 

& District B-12 College can safely access 

Tulloch Road; 

 

• Separate turn lanes at the new junction with 

Tulloch Road; 

 

• New access into Barnet Road from Tulloch 

Road; 

 

• A new pedestrian refuge; 

 

• Installation of LED road lighting to save 

energy and improve night time visibility; 

 

• Two new Emu Crossings (being constructed 

by Town of Gawler ahead of the GELR works); 

and 

 

• Parking facilities including kiss n drop parking 

zones. 

 
The design of the Barnet Road upgrade has been 

undertaken in consultation with the Gawler & District 

College B-12 and the Town of Gawler. 

Works will commence in June 2019 with expected 

completion to be early 2020, weather permitting. 

Separate turn lanes 

Barnet Road to be 

two-way road 

For further information: 

Call: 1300 282 939 

Email: dpti.gelr@sa.gov.au 

Visit: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/road_projects/gawler_east_link_road 


